

16 April 2019

Dear Parent/ Carer.

## **New Caterers at Hartley Brook Primary Academy**

We are writing to let you know about some exciting changes we are making to our catering partners across Astrea.

We passionately believe that all Astrea children should be able to have a tasty, nutritious meal at school every day, and so we are delighted to be letting you know that we have appointed Chartwells as our new caterer across our family of primary schools in South Yorkshire.

Chartwells serve over 2,000 schools across the country and pride themselves on freshly prepared, healthy meals.

Chartwells will now be providing meals at **Hartley Brook Primary Academy** and they will be writing to you shortly with more information. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do get in touch in the usual way.

Yours sincerely,

Libby Nicholas
Chief Executive

**Astrea Academy Trust** 

Vichdas

Jim Garbutt Principal Hartley Brook Primary Academy